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Birthday Treats 

We are currently putting plans in place for alternative ways for pupils to mark their birthdays in class. In 

he meantime, pupils can still bring in birthday treats to share, but we are asking for these to be brought 

in two days in advance, following COVID guidance. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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May 2025 

Mon 19 Mary Celebration £1 blue/floral 

Y5 Tudor Day 

Tues 20 Y1 Workshare 2.15pm 

  Fairtrade Tuckshop 3.15pm 

Wed 21  Y1 Dance Show 2.40pm 

Thurs 22 Y3 Swimming 

Fri 23 PTFA Uniform Sale 

 Y2 Workshare 2.45pm 

Mon-Fri 26-30 Half Term 

June 2025 

Mon 2  Y1 & Y5 Forest School  

Mon 2-Thurs 5 Y6 Bikeability 

Thurs 5 Y1 Trip to Drusilla’s 

Handwriting 

Is your child struggling to form letters correctly when 

writing? Cursive Letters Writing Wizard is an app that 

makes practice fun, whilst teaching the correct 

formation. There are lots of apps available but if you 

do choose a different one, do check with your class 

teacher to make sure they match what we teach in 

school. 

 

 

John 10:27-30 
 

‘My sheep listen to my voice; I know them,  

and they follow me.’ 

Sports 

Our Year 3 and 4 Golf and Tennis teams have been in 

action over the last few weeks with great success. You 

can check out the full report on our website. 

 

 

Attendance 

Well done to the winning house team for April, 

Parks (yellow) and the winning class, Year 4 – St 

Therese. 

Vacancy – Teaching Assistant 

We are currently advertising for a Teaching Assistant 

to join our wonderful staff team. All the details can be 

found on the ‘Current Vacancies’ page on our website. 

If you know of anyone who might be interested, please 

encourage them to get in touch. 

End of SATs 

Year 6 celebrated finishing their SATs with a 

trip to the beach for an ice-cream today. They 

tackled their assessments calmly and confidently 

this week, just as they have done with every 

challenge they have faced in Year 6. They now 

have lots of fun activities to look forward to 

before the end of the school year. 
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